
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                 

 

February 26, 2015 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

General Membership Meeting – 1st Quarter  
 

 

                   

Our General Membership Meeting – 1st Quarter, will now be on March 18, 2015, Wednesday, at  

6:30 pm., in Kahului, at the Maui Electric meeting hall. We are sorry for postponing the original date 

but it was an error with double booking of the meeting place. An agenda will be forthcoming. 

Thank you for your patience. 
 

 

                                         
Respectfully Submitted, 
Irene Hultquist, Secretary 

Valley Isle Timing Association 

 
                                                                                        


